TO:

ALL BIDDERS RECEIVING REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS to
PROVIDE ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR SEWER LINE EXTENSION

PROJECT

FROM: Town of Freetown, Town Administrator

Date: June 15, 2023

Subject: Addendum # 1,
ADDENDUM # 1:

All bidders are hereby notified that the Request for qualifications to provide engineering services
for sewer line extension project has been revised by this Addendum. The DUE DATE for this

Request for Qualifications is June 26, 2023 NO LATER THAN 2 pm.

1.) Copy of the sewer line feasibility study attached.

Questions and Answers:

1.) Have any previous studies been performed for this project?

Yes. Please see feasibility study attached.
2.) Will the Town be utilizing SRF funds for the construction phase of the project, and has a

Preliminary Evaluation Form (PEF) been submitted to Mass DEP?
We do not know how we will fund the construction phase. It will need to be primarily
grant funding. We will be asking for guidance with this. Nothing has been filed with

DEP as of today.
3.) What is the Town’s timeframe for completion of the design phase?
The Town needs to act As soon as possible and I would assume an 18-month design and

permit track.

Please acknowledge receipt of the addendum. However, receipt is not a requirement of
Responding to the Request for Qualifications.
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